
ISB statement regarding Maggie Atkinson 
 
The ISB regrets it has been necessary to ask Maggie Atkinson Chair of ISB, to step 
aside whilst the ICO investigates. We support their decision. The ISB recognises and is 
grateful for all the work undertaken to date by Maggie. The ISB acknowledges the 
importance of keeping personal data safe. The work of the ISB continues with the 
shortly to be published first report  into survivor experiences authored  by 
Survivor  Advocate Lead Jasvinder Sanghera CBE. 
 


